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2019 Conference of the Canadian Council for Southeast Asian Studies

McGill University and University of Sherbrooke (Longueuil), Montreal, Quebec
24-26 October 2019

Call for Submissions: “Power in Southeast Asia”

Questions of power permeate virtually all social relations and social facts. Southeast Asia is an
especially fertile area in which to examine the question of power. The notion of power itself
invites critical inquiries from many disciplinary and ontological perspectives. How is power
expressed in Southeast Asian states, societies, and cultures? How do historical legacies, such as
colonialism and the Cold War, affect power relations in the contemporary world? How do social
forces, including class structures, ethnic groups, and religious communities, resist the exertion
of power or reinforce existing powers of domination? How does power compel people to act
without their knowledge? What are the channels or practices by which various forms of power
are manifest? How is power understood, conceptualized, and represented in different fields of
social inquiry, including the social sciences, humanities, and performing arts? Whether one
is interested in transnational flows, religious movements, symbols and discourse, or gender
relations, power is an important element that suffuses social and political life in Southeast Asia
and beyond.

The 2019 Conference of the Canadian Council for Southeast Asian Studies, to be held in
Montreal, invites papers and panels on the theme of power in all its manifestations. We
especially encourage proposals that address the question of power from inter-disciplinary and
comparative perspectives. The conference organizers will also consider panels on a variety of
topics, but are especially interested in submissions that engage with the conference theme of
power. The conference will be held in Montreal, jointly at McGill University and the University
of Sherbrooke (Longueuil campus), on 24-26 October 2019.

Please submit your panels and paper proposals to:
https://laps.apps01.yorku.ca/machform/view.php?id=220691

Submissions will be accepted until 1 April 2019.

For more information: ccseas@yorku.ca

You may also contact the co-conveners of the conference:

Serge Granger, University of Sherbrooke — serge.granger@usherbrooke.ca
Erik Martinez Kuhonta, McGill University — erik.kuhonta@mcgill.ca




